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June 3, 2019 
 
Subject: Notice Requesting Proposals for Engineering Services for South San Luis Obispo County 
Sanitation District Primary Clarifier No. 2 Rehabilitation and Control Box Valve Replacement 
Project 
 
The South San Luis Obispo County Sanitation District (District) invites qualified firms to submit a 
proposal for professional engineering services to support the Primary Clarifier No. 2 Rehabilitation 
and Control Box Valve Replacement Project. 
 
A non-mandatory pre-proposal meeting for this request for proposals (RFP) will be held on June 
17, 2019 at 1:00 P.M. in the District’s Conference Room, located at 1600 Aloha Place Oceano, CA 
93445. 
 
All proposals must be physically received by the District’s office by 2:00 PM PST on July 8, 2019.  
 

South San Luis Obispo County Sanitation District 
1600 Aloha Place/P.O. Box 339 
Oceano, CA 93475 
 

Proposals received after said time will not be considered. Submit proposals in a sealed envelope, 
clearly labeled “Primary Clarifier No. 2 Rehabilitation and Control Box Valve Replacement 
Project”. Proposals will not be opened publicly. 
 
A copy of the RFP, including requirements for the proposals, may be obtained through the 
District’s website at sslocsd.org. 
 
Inquiries regarding this RFP should be provided in writing and directed to the District’s Plant 
Superintendent, Mychal Jones, at mychal@sslocsd.us. All inquiries must be received no later than 
2:00 PM on June 24, 2019. Reponses to all inquiries will be posted on the District website by July 
1, 2019. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mychal Jones 
Plant Superintendent 
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